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Encinitas, CA 9?024 Qb 9
Dear Dr. Luco: m ,

Enclosed is a copy of a staff notification to the Board dated

October 20, 1981, concerning ground acceleration readings at the Monticello

Reservoir of 0.35g, 0.33g and 0.159, together with attachments.

Sincerely,

9:> e w'

Herbert Grossman, Chairman
Administrative Judge ,

cc: Service List (w/o attachments) ,
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